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New Residents

Paul Barrett, Suite 237, served in the United States Air Force. Upon
discharge, he completed vocational training in refrigeration and air
conditioning on the GI Bill. He met his wife at the former Moseley’s on the
Charles, and the pair settled in Roslindale to raise their five children. Being an
adventurous sort, Paul relished whitewater rafting and skiing. He maintained
his skills in both downhill and cross-country skiing well into his 80s. These
days, he most enjoys spending time with his large family, which includes seven
grandchildren and two great-grandchildren.

Mike Sheridan, Suite 473, was born in the Bronx, raised in Pearl River, NY,
and joins us now from his home in Alexandria, NH. He graduated from
Farleigh Dickinson University, in NJ, with a bachelor’s in international
relations. An entrepreneur at heart, Mike worked for several major brands,
including American Express, Marriott, and Keebler, before starting his own
food distribution company. He has three children, and has enjoyed extensive
travel throughout the nation as well to Iceland, Spain, France, and the
Caribbean.   

Agnes Webber, Suite 378, was born, raised, and educated in Malden. Once
married, she and her husband moved from Jamaica Plain to Dorchester before
ultimately settling in Medford to raise their four children. Agnes worked both
inside and outside the house, first in the Accounting Department at the former
New York, New Haven and Hartford Railroad and later as a private secretary at
Bunker Hill Community College. She has vacationed abroad in Russia, China,
and Ireland. As a retiree, she most enjoys being curled up with a good book,
particularly one that is nonfiction. 

We extend a warm welcome to Paul, Mike, and Agnes. 

Reminder: Keep Us in the Loop

With the holiday season quickly approaching, we ask that
residents and families keep us updated on their
whereabouts. Any absence from the building, be it for a
week-long getaway or an overnight trip, should be
communicated to the front desk or a director. If a
resident's primary contact is going to be away, we would like to make note so
we can reach out to an alternate contact if needed.

 

https://www.facebook.com/NewHorizonsChoate


Resident Photo Album

It's always a great time when
residents' families pay us a visit, and
this month's visitors have been extra
adorable.

Pictured, clockwise, from top left:
resident Jane Robinson with her
granddaughter, Kryssie, and great-

and   Mack;grandchildren,  Cali 
r e s i d e n t Betty Ober  with her
nephew, Bobby, niece, Cheryl, and
grandnieces,   Elizabeth and
Alexandra; and resident Maureen
Noble with her great-grandson,
Alexander, and granddaughter,
Katie.

Dates to Remember

October 9 - Columbus Day & Indigenous Peoples' Day

October 17 - New Horizons Vaccine Clinic - Flu and
COVID

October 31 - Halloween

Visit the New Horizons at Choate Facebook page to
see photos and updates from our community!

http://www.newhorizonsatchoate.org



